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MEDIA RELEASE

Calling all Schools! 
Nation-wide schools competition to recognise online safety education 
Sydney, Australia – Monday, May 29, 2006: The final call for entries is going out to students, parents and teachers to nominate their school for NetAlert’s CyberSafe School Awards for Excellence. The national initiative, supported by leading media company Ninemsn, recognises innovative school programs in internet safety education. 
The competition is the first of its kind in Australia, and is open to all primary and secondary schools across the country. Given high public interest already shown, the closing date for entries has been extended to the 9 June 2006, allowing more schools to get involved. 
Marking another example of its commitment to internet safety, Ninemsn will provide the two winning schools, one primary school and one secondary school, with a state-of-the-art Samsung notebook computer and Microsoft software. There will also be runners-up prizes in each state.
According to Martin Hoffman, CEO of Ninemsn “When responsibly applied, the internet is a terrific resource for students and schools alike. Ninemsn is proud to be involved with NetAlert to recognise schools that demonstrate best practice in online safety initiatives. Through this competition we hope to inspire more schools to create a safe online environment for children.”
Says Lara MacDonell, General Manager of NetAlert: “Schools play a vital role in educating students, teachers and parents about safe and responsible online usage. NetAlert will spend in excess of a quarter of a million dollars this year alone on the CyberSafe initiative, as we strive to better assist and encourage schools to support online safety.”

Those interested in entering their school in the competition can download an application pack online via www.netalert.net.au/03076-Awards-for-Excellence-2006.asp
- ends -
For more information, please contact:

Jane Gregory, Pulse Communications: (02) 8281 3859 or 0416 137 335

Lara MacDonell, NetAlert: (03) 6234 3327 
About Ninemsn
Australia's number-one interactive media company has the largest online audience in Australia, with over 7.2 million people visiting each month, representing over 75 percent reach to all Australian Internet users. Formed in 1997, Ninemsn is a 50:50 joint venture between the Microsoft Corporation and PBL.

About NetAlert

NetAlert Limited (NetAlert) is Australia’s Internet Safety Advisory Body, a one-stop-shop for internet safety advice, information and resources in Australia available free from 1800 880 176 or www.netalert.net.au. NetAlert’s primary objective is to promote a safer Internet experience, particularly for young people and their families. NetAlert was established by the Australian Government in December 1999.  NetAlert works closely with a variety of bodies, at both a national and international level, in order to promote the safety of children on the Internet.
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